NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby that Porter Township School Corporation and authorized representatives of the
Association of Porter Township Educators will conduct a public hearing to hear testimony

regarding limited topics subject to reopening in the teachers collective bargaining agreement as
required under I.C. 20-29-6-1(b) as follows:

Date: August 9, 2022

Time: 3:30 p.m.

Location: Porter Township School Corporation
Administration Center — Board Room
248 S 500 W

Valparaiso, IN 46385



